EDGAR B. FISHER

JAMES L. MATHESON



MRS. EDWIN E. FOREMAN
DIRECTOR CHRISTIAN EDUCATION

MRS. ARTHUR KALE

## Buke Memorisbry Apthodist Church

DURHAM, NORTH CAROLINA

Donr

Many parents are now enrolling their child for the fall session of the Duke Memorial Methodist Church Nursery Day School. As your child will then be of Nursery age, we thought you would like information regarding the school.

The Nursery School is sponsored by Duke Memorial Church under the direction of the Commission on Education. It is held two days a week, Tuesday and Friday from nine o'clock until twelve o'clock and is under the direction of two teachers. Mothers assist the teachers one morning a month. Also once a month is a mother's meeting. Tuition is five dollars a month.

The Nursery School offers many opportunities to a child. Here he makes friends of his own age with whom through his activities and experiences he learns to share, to take turns, and to play.

We hope you will be interested in enrolling your child. If so, poease contact Mrs. J.U. Gunter, 8-3730 or the church office, 5-5021.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Edwin E. Foreman Director of Christian Education

